
19 December 2024

Irnanda Aiko Fifi Djuuna
Department of Soil Science and Land Resources
Jl. Gunung Salju Kampus Universitas Manokwari 98314 Papua Barat

To. Chief Editor of Journal of Tropical Soils

Dear  Chief Editor of JTS,

I/We wish to submit a new manuscript entitled “Spatial distribution of soil properties and soil fertility status in the paddy rice field of Oransbari” for consideration by the JTS.  Enclosed is a manuscript to be considered for publication.  I/We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

I/We confirm that the content of this manuscript will not be copyrighted, submitted, or published elsewhere, while acceptance by the journal is under consideration. And there are no directly related manuscripts published or unpublished by any authors of this paper.

Correspondence and phone calls about the paper please be directed to Irnanda Aiko Fifi Djuuna, at the following address, telephone and fax number and e-mail address.:

Department of Soil Science and Land Resources, Faculty of Agriculture University of Papua, Jl. Gunung Salju Kampus UNIPA Amban Manokwari 98314 Papua Barat, Telp. 085244459264 email : i.djuuna@unipa.ac.id

Thank you very much for your attention to our paper.


Sincerely yours,
Irnanda Aiko Fifi Djuuna
